
Subject: RE: 424 River Rd - FOIL Request - Code, Permit and Special Assessment
 
Good morning,
 
Please be advised that the building department does not have any open permits on 424 River Road, nor and
code violations or complaints on this property.  There are satisfactory closed permits for a shed, roof, and
steps. 
 
Best,
 
Bridget Baptiste
Deputy Town Clerk
265 Schuurman Rd.
Castleton, NY 12033
518.477.7590
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